
 
 

 

Attend the BCFED 
Young Workers School at 

Camp Jubilee 
 

Join young workers from around the province for a weekend of learning, 
connecting and fun. 
 
Each year the BCFED hosts a young workers school at Camp Jubilee. 
The school is set in a retreat-like environment. Participants will attend 
courses to help them build skills related to the labour movement and 
political action. There will be outdoor activities and a chance to meet 
other young workers from around the province. 
 
This year's school will be held on  

June 19-21, 2015 
 
Interested members can contact CUPE Local 23 office by email:  
admin@cupe23.ca or phone: 604-298-0200 by May 29, 2015 
 

 


